
 

24th March 2022 

 
 Dear Parents, 
 
As part of our English and science work for this half term, Year Two will be visiting 
Bramingham Woods to learn about plants and habitats.  
 
The visit to the woods will help them with their recount writing. The trip will take place 
on Friday 25th March. They will return to school for lunch as normal. 
 
 All children will need to wear their PE kit to school. Please bring some spare footwear 
so they could get changed into clean shoes when they come back into school. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 

 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Year 2 


